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Licencing your dog
Dog tags are due to be renewed!
When licencing your dog you give all information including dogs name and how to reach you if he/she is picked up.
License Fees:

Neutered/Spayed: 
$15.00

Non Neutered/Spayed:
 $40.00

Seniors:
$5.00

Renew:
$5.00

(No GST charged on tags)

Impound Fees:

Licensed
$10.00
Unlicensed
$40.00

Daily
$10.00

Dogs picked up by the Village of Masset will be placed in the dog pound.  
Happy New Year
from the staff and council of the Village of Masset 
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BC Property assessment notices

Keep your eyes open for the BC Property Assessment notices which will be in the mail early in January.  The assessment is based on July 1, 2013 market values.  For more information on how assessments are determined please contact Bradley Lane – Deputy Assessor for the Northwest at 1-800-990-1116.  You can also get more information regarding this issue, online at www.bcassessment.ca.  
Utility & Property tax balances

Please be advised that any outstanding amounts on your utility account as of December 31, 2013  have been transferred to your property taxes as arrears and will be accumulating interest.

2013 property tax amounts outstanding as of Dec. 31, 2013  have been transferred to arrears and will be accumulating interest.  
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2013 Turkey Report 
The Village of Masset would like to thank the Gwaii Trust for the 2013 Christmas allocation of which we used our portion to distribute turkeys to households as in the past few years.  The office staff played Santa for a week handing out 375 turkeys and extending holiday greetings to everyone that came in.  

Some people have asked why they need to register, if we are giving turkeys to every household.  Registration helps to make the process more efficient and manageable for the staff while ensuring that the benefit of this funding reaches as many people as possible.  Registration allows us to know how many turkeys to order to avoid missing people or having turkeys left over.  It also makes the distribution process faster as we don’t have room to store over 300 turkeys.  The registration list is used to keep track of who has collected their turkey and who has not, and contact people if necessary.  The turkey hand out seems to be the best way to 
distribute this benefit amongst the community as everyone appreciated receiving their turkeys.  

Thank you to everyone for making this process as smooth as possible for 2013 and look for the registration notice again in November 2014.

Be nice 

and 

clear your ice!

With the arrival of winter weather, the Village of Masset would like to remind you to consider the safety of others in making an effort to keep snow and ice clear from the sidewalks adjacent to your property, both residential and commercial.
BUSINESS LICENCES

Business Licence Fees are now due for 2014.  If you no longer require one please contact the office.
Phone number 250-626-3995







